New Highland Elementary School

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting 

February 12, 2010
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, February 12, 2010 at 2:37 in the school library.

Members present included: Lana Mitchell, Stephanie Brown, Deedee Malley, Lorena Roman, and Mark Thomas.

Members Absent: Joan Hill

Visitors Present:  Missy Sego, Teresa Edlin
Agenda:  Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council.

Minutes:  The minutes of the regular monthly meeting held on January 19th were reviewed. Motion to approve was made by Stephanie Brown and seconded by Lana Mitchell.

Old Business:  
Financial Report:  A motion to approve the financial report was made by Lana Mitchell and seconded by Lori Roman.

Handwriting/Open Response/On Demand Policy Ad Hoc – The Ad Hoc committee did met and discussed recommendations.  These were emailed to the staff, but as yet, nothing has been submitted to the SBDM for approval.

Other items:

Academic Team shirts have arrived.

Round Table will be rescheduled.

New Business:
KETS:  Missy Sego presented to the council the KETS Goals and Outcomes.  She explained the document and the fact that the negative balance is intentional and is there to show the need for the second round of money to come to the school.  A motion to approve this document as presented was made by Stephanie Brown and seconded by Lori Roman.

Family Resource Center:  Teresa Edlin first thanked the board for their continued support of the FRC and its initiatives.  She then presented the Family Resource Center Plan for the coming year.  This plan has already been approved by the FRC Advisory Council.  She reported that at this point there is no budget, but that will come some time after the Legislative session, no later than May.  A motion to approve this plan as presented way made by Lori Roman and seconded by Stephanie Brown.
Haiti Reward Parties:  Deedee Malley asked that the SBDM approve spending money from the Awards / Incentives portion of the school budget for parties for 3 classes for the “Bullpups for Haiti” project.  Originally there was to be only one class awarded a party and the 5th grade teachers were going to pitch in together to cover this cost.  Since 3 classes collected nearly $250 each, the 5th grade team felt that all three should be rewarded and request that school money be used, to total no more than $100. A motion to approve this request was made by Stephanie Brown and seconded by Lori Roman.

The meeting adjourned at 3:19 P.M.
